
 

 

 

 

May 2, 2025 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for OKNeuroNet in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for 

this project is Oklahoma University Health Science Center, located at 1100 N. Lindsay Ave, 

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73104. The funding would be used to leverage telemedicine to 

increase rural Oklahomans access to academic neurologists and deliver high-quality care 

statewide.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because this allows resources to serve rural 

Oklahoma where there is limited access to mental and telehealth services. The project has a 

federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Section 2331 of the 

Food, Agriculture, Conservation, and Trade Act of 1990, 7 U.S. Code section 950aaa. 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Stephanie Bice 

Member of Congress 


